
 
                                                              

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

College of Emergency Nurses New Zealand-NZNO 
Pacific Islands Nurses Grant 

Purpose:  
 
To assist nurses intending to work with Pacific Island colleagues.  

The College of Emergency Nurses New Zealand (CENNZ-NZNO) offers an annual grant to 
allow a CENNZ-NZNO member to work with our Pacific colleagues in their home country.  

Preference will be given to those wishing to work with recognised health professionals or 
organisations in the Pacific region.  

It is envisaged this will encourage greater sharing of knowledge and expertise.  

Inclusion criteria:  

• Applicants must be a full and current CENNZ-NZNO member for the past 2 
financial years consecutively.  

Exclusion criteria:  

• Funding may not be provided if the applicant has received a CENNZ-NZNO grant 
within the previous financial year.  

Specifics:  

•  Evaluation of applications will be completed by the CENNZ-NZNO committee in 
consultation with the NZNO Pacific Nursing Section as required.  

• Any funding given by CENNZ-NZNO to the applicant will be used strictly for the 
purpose for which it was granted.  

Application: 
 
Please include the following information.  

• Current New Zealand nursing registration.  
• Proof of current CENNZ-NZNO membership.  
• Curriculum Vitae.  



• Submit a brief statement (200 words) describing interest in Pacific healthcare and the 
purpose for which funds are applied for.  

• Character reference in support of your application or a letter of support from a 
partnering or hosting organisation in the Pacific.  

Grant application form  can be found on the website at: 
https://www.nzno.org.nz/groups/colleges_sections/colleges/college_of_emergency_n
urses/grants_awards   

Send application form along with other documentation to: cennzawards@gmail.com   

On receipt of your application, the CENNZ Grants Coordinator will inform you via 
email.  

If you do not hear back within 14 days please contact Sharyne Gordon at NZNO 
office: emergency@nzno.org.nz   

This grant will be reviewed two yearly by the CENNZ committee to ensure it is fit for 
purpose and current with a focus of supporting nurses working with our colleagues in 
the Pacific Islands. 
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